
 

THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO 

January 6, 2020 

 

ALL UNIVERSITY MESSAGE 
  

Dear UNM Community, 

 

It is with both pride and sadness that I write to announce that Regina Carlow, Professor of 

Music Education and Choral Music and Interim Dean of the UNM College of Fine Arts, has 

accepted the position of Dean for the College of Fine Arts & Communication at Towson 

University.  Over my six months as provost I have had the opportunity to work with Professor 

Carlow in her role as interim dean, and I can say that Towson University has secured a great 

leader.  As interim dean and in her previous role as associate dean, Professor Carlow has been 

instrumental in creating a unified vision for several proposed capital projects for the College of 

Fine Arts, as well as encouraging new post-baccalaureate programs. These programs serve as 

models for higher education as students seek further education beyond their undergraduate 

degree to develop their talents and differentiate themselves.  Dean Carlow has also provided 

tremendous opportunities for the New Mexico music education community through her work 

in developing children’s choral programs across the state. 

 

The search for a new dean for the College of Fine Arts is already well underway, and we hope 

to have a new dean announced before Dean Carlow departs UNM on May 31, 2020. 

 

I’ve been privileged to work with Dean Carlow, and know that all of us at UNM wish her the 

best in this new role, even as we regret the loss of a fantastic colleague, teacher, and creator. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Paul Holloway 

Provost & Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 


